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FINGAL HERITAGE PLAN 2018-2023
Fingal County Council is preparing the third Heritage Plan for 
Fingal covering the period 2018-2023. The Heritage Plan will deal 
with all aspects of our natural and cultural heritage. This includes 
landscapes, flora, fauna, wildlife, archaeology, architectural 
heritage, local history and folklore.
A Draft Heritage Plan has now been prepared following an initial 
period of public consultation in 2017. The Draft Heritage Plan is 
now available for inspection in the following locations: 
Fingal County Council Offices

County Hall, Main Street, Swords, Co. Dublin 
Civic Offices, Grove Road, Blanchardstown, Dublin 15 
(Mon – Thurs 9.00am – 5.00pm & Fri 9.00am to 4.30pm)

Public Libraries in
Balbriggan, Baldoyle, Blanchardstown, Donabate Portrane, 
Garristown, Howth, Malahide, Rush, Skerries, Swords. Please 
check opening times locally or on www.fingal.ie

Online
The Draft Heritage Plan can also be viewed and downloaded at 
https://consult.fingal.ie/en/browse

Public Information Evenings
Public Information Evenings will be held on Monday 5th March 
from 4pm – 8pm in the Atrium, County Hall, Swords and on 
Monday 12th March from 4pm – 8pm in the Civic Offices, Grove 
Road, Blanchardstown.

Online submissions or observations on the Draft Heritage 
Plan may be made through our website https://consult.fingal.ie/
en/browse
Written submissions or observations marked Draft Heritage 
Plan 2018 – 2023 should be submitted to the Heritage Officer, 
Planning & Strategic Infrastructure Department, Fingal County 
Council, County Hall, Swords, Co. Dublin K67 X8Y2. 
Alternatively, submissions or observations may be made by 
email to heritage@fingal.ie

Observations and submissions received before 5.00pm on 
Tuesday 3rd April 2018 will be taken into consideration by 
the Council in the final preparation of the Fingal Heritage 
Plan 2018-2023.

All comments, including the names and addresses of those 
making comments, submitted to the Council in regard to 
this proposal will form part of the statutory report to be 
presented to the monthly meeting of Fingal County Council. 
Accordingly they will also be included in the minutes of 
that meeting and consequently will appear on the Council’s 
Website.


